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Date: 5th November 2018 
       Please Contact: Mrs Spry 
                
Dear Parents 
 
CLASS 6 trip to Burrator Reservoir on Wednesday 28th November 2018 
 
On Wednesday 28th November 2018 Class 6 will be going to Burrator Reservoir. The children will travel to 
Burrator by coach, observe the water supply, sketch the human and physical features of the site, look at the 
change of land use and the water filtration system. The voluntary contribution requested for each child is 
£6.90.  This cost includes transport. Please pay by Wednesday 21st November when a decision will be 
made whether the trip can go ahead or not. If there are not sufficient contributions we will not be able to go 
ahead with the trip.  Please pay online using www.schoolmoney.co.uk or if you prefer to pay at a pay point 
please ask for a bar code to make your payment.  If you think you may experience difficulties paying by the 
agreed date please see the class teacher or come to the office. 
 
The children should wear home clothes. They should wear sensible walking shoes and bring a light 
coat/waterproof in case of rain. They will also need to bring a back pack to carry their own packed lunch or 
the packed lunch provided by the school kitchen in place of a school dinner.  Please let the class teacher 
know on the reply slip whether you or the school will provide a packed lunch.  Drinks must be in plastic 
bottles or cartons. Please no fizzy drinks, chocolates or sweets. 
 
The coach will leave at 9.15 and will be expected back in time for the end of school at 3.30pm. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Spry 
Yr6 Teacher 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
CLASS 6 TRIP TO Burrator Reservoir on Wednesday 28th November 2018 
 
 
 My child will bring his/her own packed lunch 
 
                             My child will have a packed lunch provided by the school – 
                      

                                 Tuna     or               Cheese     or           Egg  
 
Signed: ………………………………………………………………………….(Parent/Carer) 
 
Pupils Name: ………………………………………………..Date: ………………………. 

 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 
                                                              Chapel Street Ope 

Devonport 
Plymouth 

PL1 4DJ 
 

Tel/Fax:  01752 563185   
E-Mail: st.josephs.rc.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk 

www.st-josephs.plymouth.sch.uk 
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